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Hello -  with the proposed changes to the FAFSA and the new requirement to report wages, there is no way my institution
can complete the reporting with all the requested fields. As mentioned by NAAFSA, this is a massive burden and we cannot
complete this by the deadline due to our capacities at our small college, as well, compliance is a massive issue. The
additional burden and so many fields seem unnecessary. My hope is that the required fields will be significantly reduced, and
the requirements will be made more clear. Thank you!
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